
IDT Technology Limited 
Chentian Industrial Estate, Xixiand, BaoAn,  

Shenzhen, Peoples Republic of China 
 
Thursday, October 11, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Request for withdrawal of grant for FCC ID: NMTRM660 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of IDT Technology Limited, we would like to remove the requested grant. We 
attest that the product bearing FCC ID: NMTRM660 was never sold or marketed in the 
United States or anywhere in the world.  We attest that we do not intend to manufacture, 
market, or sell this device at any point in the future.  This device was certified under FCC 
Rule Part(s) 15.247. 
 
 
Reference: 
 
Product                                                       Model                FCC ID 
 
 
SENSES Aroma Clock With Brain Music             RM660              NMTRM660   
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Wilson Wang/王义伟 
Project Manager, OS Product Marketing Department 
Tel: +86 755 2970 1188 (Internal line: 6118) 
Email: WilsonWang@idthk.com 
 
 


